
Opportunities for  

Day Cares  

and Camp Groups 

We are excited to be offering TWO ways to participate in our reading challenges this year.  Registration for 
both of these ways begins on Tuesday May 28.  

1. Track reading and activities with our paper logs. 

To participate this way, just let us know the ages of the children in your group and which challenges they want to 
do and we will give you the tracking logs you need.  Return the logs with the required information NO later 
than August 10 to redeem prizes.  

 

2. Online Logging with Beanstack.  

Beanstack has an option for you to sign up as a group so you can manage ALL of your student’s progress with one 
login! You can choose to track each child individually or create a group challenge. 

https://fayettelibrary.beanstack.org 

Beanstack is a website and mobile app that has been called the Fitbit for reading! You create an account, add your child and 
then all programs they are old enough to join are available for registration. You log their reading time and activities to 
earn digital badges and when you are complete the system lets you know you can come on in to the library to redeem 
your prizes! No papers to keep up with! 

 

The paper and online programs are IDENTICAL. You can only participate in ONE or the OTHER, not both. 

1. Sign up your group to attend one of our Day Care/Camp Story Times being offered at 9:30 

a.m. and 11 a.m. on June 14. We will have a story time program geared at children ages 

Pre-K—5th grade followed by time to play with our building materials. 

We are unable to accommodate day care/camp groups with more than 5 children at any of our other public  

programs. This includes bringing two groups of five with different leaders. No more than 5 students from any one 

day care/camp at any one program.  

 

2. Sign up your group to participate in our Reading Challenges. See the information below on 

the two ways to participate (paper and digital). 

https://fayettelibrary.beanstack.org

